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From: Pitikaki, Koralia (Athens) <PitikakiK@state.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2024 4:28 PM 
Subject: Open Call: 2025 Ambassadors Fund for Summer Work Travel (SWT) Scholarship 
 
Dear friends, 
  
We are happy to share with you an exciting cultural exchange opportunity for 
Greek university students to travel to the United States on their summer holiday to work in 
seasonal, entry-level jobs through the 2025 Ambassadors Fund for Summer Work Travel 
(SWT) Scholarship!  We hope you will share this opportunity broadly with your 
networks.  Additional information - including application details - may be found at this 
website: www.ambassadorscholarshipfund.org. Applications will close on November 15, 
2024.   
  
We hope that this opportunity for university students to meet, work with, and learn from 
people of the United States while working on their summer breaks will be of interest! 
 
Thank you, 
 
The Public Affairs Office 

U.S. Embassy, Athens, Greece 
 
 
 


